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Anti-Ragging Week Report
12th-18th September  2023

Maniben Nanavati Women's College celebrated Anti-Ragging week from 12th-18th 
August, 2023. As part of the week celebrations anti-ragging themed posters were displayed 
from 12th to 18th August at the entrance. The thoughtful posters were made by MA 
psychology students on the theme of anti- ragging.In addition, posters made by MHRD and 
UGC were also displayed. A total of 16 posters were displayed. The students and staff were 
encouraged to visit the posters.  The posters covered how ragging can be identified and what 
are the psychological long term impacts of  ragging . The posters aimed at helping victims 
and spectators identify bullying  and generating awareness of how and where the reporting 
needs to be done. 

In addition short films and discussions were shown to all first year students in the 4.2 
Hall on 12th August ,2023.The short films were from the Anti -Ragging India website which 
is run under Centre for Youth(C4Y) . C4Y is a monitoring body in association with the 
Ministry of Education, Government of India and the University Grants Commission.C4Y 
monitors the National Anti-Ragging Prevention Programme . The  first video “ Towards a 
ragging free Campus” was a Panel Discussion organised at Banaras Hindu University.  The 
Video discussed the menace of ragging and how it can damage individuals. The video also 
discussed what can be done at the individual level, organisation level and policy level. Anti-
ragging documentary had higher authorities speak about what they are doing for anti ragging.
Besides these  short videos gave perspectives  of various stakeholders- the victim, offenders , 
parents , friends and authorities.  A short film on Anti -Ragging “Kiara” by Government 
Dental College was also  shown to students. The film traced the journey of two friends who 
were victims of ragging and how one of them fights and survives and the other friend 
succumbs to ragging. This film allowed the students to understand that there could be 
different ways to handle ragging and showcased the effective ways of handling the situation.

A total of 176 first year students attended the short films screening session and report 
to learn various perspectives about ragging and how ragging could be tackled. Short 
documentary screening was organised for SYBA students in their class on 14th August 2023 
which was attended by around 35 students.  Both First year and second year students were 
informed about the anti-ragging cell of the college and were given instructions or procedures 
in case they would like to file a complaint. Overall, the week was effective in creating 
awareness, empathy and perspectives in the students along with making them aware about the
anti-ragging policies of the college.
 






















